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@ KERR-MCGEE /ICLEAR CORPORATION

KERR-McGEE CENTER o OKLAMOMA CITY, OKLAHOMA 73126

July 25, 1979

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Ms. Maxine Goad, Program Manager
NMEID, Water Quality Division

P. 0. Box 968 - Crown Building
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

RE: AL Mill Evaporation Ponds 16 through 21.
Dear Ms. Goad:

In accordance with our conversation of yesterday, Kerr-McGee Nuclear
agrees to visually inspect the exterior berms of the ponds 16 through
21 in Section 4 on a weekly basis and immediately after heavy storms.

Further, we intend that the specifications in our letter of June 6 and
July 6, relative to ponds 18 through 21 on berm compaction and a mem-
brane liner apply equally to ponds 16 and 17 as described in our letter
of May 29.
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